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Headteacher’s notes… 
One of the privileges of being Headteacher is showing visitors around our school. This week our Local 
Authority Adviser was in school and as part of her visit we went to each of the classrooms to see the children 
and staff where they were all busy at work and keen to share their learning. We also hosted teachers from the 
Cambridge Maths Hub and next week we have staff from local schools working with us. We are now part of 
the Hunts Area Primary Partnership (HAPP) which is all about local schools working together to improve 
outcomes for all our children. 
 
We are fortunate to have a committed team of Governors who have met already this term and who are in 
school next Thursday, meeting children and staff as part of their monitoring role. Next Friday Year 2 visit 
Warwick Castle to support their work on ‘Dungeons and Dragons’. 
 

Parent Consultations 
These are being held on Wednesday 18th October and Thursday 19th October and booking will be through our 
electronic sign-up system which will become ‘live’ on Tuesday 10th October at 7.00pm. Please can you check 
that you can log on before this although it will show that bookings are currently locked. Please contact the 
school office as soon as possible if there is a problem with this or any other issue.  
 
The website you need is: https://bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  and there is a link to this on 
the front page of the school website. There is also a guide with instructions on how to use the system - 
http://www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk/website/parent_consultations/304481 . 
 
Some classes have two teachers. When booking you will only see the name of one teacher but both members 
of staff should be present at the meetings. 
 
Brampton Kids Club Half term Holiday Club 
Brampton Kids Club will be open in the school holidays between Monday 23rd  - Friday 27th October, 8am until 
6pm.  To book your child’s place, please take a booking form from the rack outside the school office or 
download it from the school website. 
 
PTA NEWS  
A BIG HELLO from our new PTA team. 
We look forward to the next year of fund raising and to start this off we are having our:- 
CAKE FRIDAY 6th October - It is this afternoon in the KS1 hall from 3pm. Come along and buy some cakes.  
CEILIDH DANCE EVENT- Just another reminder to say that this has been cancelled, hope to arrange again for 
another time.  
BAGS TO SCHOOL- these will be going out today in children’s book bags so if you want a clear out, fill a bag or 
two. The filled bags should to be left outside the school gates on Friday 20th October, no later than 9am. 
If you are able to help or have any comments or feedback or would like further information about the PTA 
please contact BramptonPTA@outlook.co.uk.  Please do not bring the filled bags into school before 20th 
October as we have nowhere to store them. 
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For those of you that are new to Brampton Village Primary School the PTA raises funds for the school to help 
with the cost of items the school may need. We are always looking for help to run events smoothly and would 
appreciate any time that you can give even if it is only for half an hour. 
The next PTA Meeting will be on Thursday 19th October, 2pm, please feel free to come along and see what we 
are about.  
Thank you 
 
Year 6 Secondary School Applications 
Please remember to apply as soon as possible because the closing date is 31st October 2017. The best way to 
apply is online but if you have any queries, please come to the school office. 
 
Community 
Christmas Tree Lighting – 26th November, 4pm.  Please join the Brampton Events Group and the Military 
Wives Choir on the Village Green for the Christmas tree lights switch on.  Please see the school website for 
more details or the poster outside the school office. 
 
Dates 
A calendar for the term was sent home at the beginning of term and all dates are on the website as well. 
 
What’s On Next week: 
Monday 9th     Art Club 
   Terry Mason’s Football Club 
Tuesday 10th    Table Tennis Club  
   Yr 5/6 Football Club 
Wednesday 11th    Tag Rugby    

Gym Club  
French Club 

Thursday 12th    Choir 
   Governing Body Monitoring Day 

Drama Club 
Friday 13th     Y2 visit to Warwick Castle 
   Orchestra 

Gym Club  


